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MINUTES  
 

Of Personnel Committee held on 27th October 2021 
 

Present: 
Cllr Bob Waters 
Cllr Tricia Edwards 
Cllr Mark Bloomfield 
Mrs Diane Jacob (Parish Clerk) 
 
 
21/121 Welcome and Apologies for Absence 
The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting.  There were no apologies for absence. 
 
21/122 Declarations of Interest 
There were no declarations of interest. 
 
21/123 To exclude the press and public 
Press and public excluded. 
Proposed by Cllr. Edwards, seconded by Cllr Waters, all in favour, resolutions passed.  
 
21/124 Litter Picker 

The Clerk advised that according to Standing Orders the position does not have to be advertised. It was 

confirmed that a resignation e-mail was required from Tony Snowdon as this would have to be confirmed 

in writing and forms completed. 
It was confirmed that a letter would be required from Christine Snowdon to apply for the position. 
They Parish Council are very happy with the standard of work carried out which is exceptional, and for the 

Parish Council to consider if there is anything else they could do as an employer to help improve the 

conditions to carry out the duties required.  

 
21/125 Next meeting 
As and when required - To be confirmed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Signed …………………………………………………….    Date: 18th November 2021 
              Chairman of the Parish Council 
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